ATTACHMENT F.2

A Union of Professionals

Sanford Federation of Teachers

December 20, 2021

Central Office

Sanford School District
Sanford City Hall

917 Main Street #200
Sanford, ME 04073

To Matt Nelson, Steve Bussiere, and the Sanford School Committee:

On behalf of the Sanford Federation of Teachers, we would like to thank you for your thoughtful
gesture and generosity in providing each staff member of the Sanford School District with a
financial token of appreciation.

As we all know, this has been a trying year filled with uncertainty and stress. However, with the
continued help and support of our Superintendents and School Committee, along with the
determination of those working within our school district, we continue to do our best to make
the Sanford School District a desirable, safe, and engaging place to work and educate the young
minds in our community,

We thank you again for this gesture, and look forward to continuing our hard work and
dedication in the new year.

Best wishes, happy holidays, and many thanks,

The Sanford Federation of Teachers
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Nick Ericson, Treasurer
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Kelly Fol@ Secretary

Contact us at sft@sanford.org



